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13th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

                                              Summer Picnic  
 
 
 

On Friday 21st June, we are hosting a Summer Picnic here at St. Andrew’s Junior School. 

 

We are hoping that the weather is kind to us to enable lunch to be served outside.  We would 

like to invite all children to take a school meal on this day which will be ‘party food’ (sausage 

rolls, sandwiches, hot dogs, spring rolls, juice etc).  

 

We will send a link for you to confirm if your child will be having a school meal with us on this 

day or if they will bring their own packed lunch.  Please submit your response by Tuesday 18th 

June 2024 to enable us to provide accurate numbers to our catering team. We do need a 

response from everyone please. The cost of the school meal for this day is £2.50 unless your 

child is entitled to a free school meal. 

 

Children can also bring along picnic blankets to sit on if they wish.  

 

 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 
Mrs A Jocelyn 
Head of School 


